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Corrigendum to: Response to “Clarification 
About ‘Expert Consensus on the Use of a 
New Bioengineered, Cell-Friendly, Smooth 
Surface Breast Implant’”

Marcos Sforza, MD; Dennis C. Hammond, MD; Giovanni Botti, MD;  
Per Hedén, MD, PhD; Manuel Chacón Quirós, MD; 
Alexandre Mendonça Munhoz, MD, PhD; Brian M. Kinney, MD; and 
Niamh Corduff, MD

In the article “Response to “Clarification About ‘Expert 

Consensus on the Use of a New Bioengineered, Cell-

Friendly, Smooth Surface Breast Implant’”” by Sforza et 

al. in Aesthet Surg J., Volume 39, Issue 12, December 

2019, Pages NP540–NP542, https://doi.org/10.1093/asj/

sjz235, Figure 1 has been updated in the original article 

as requested by the authors, as the incorrect image was 

submitted.
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